
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: "Ditullio, Gene"
Subject: Request to add Dr. Hinton to NRC license no. 13-03284-02, Reid Hospital and Health Care Services
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 9:39:00 AM

Good morning Mr. DiTullio,
 
I have reviewed your request dated April 13, 2020 to add Dr. Hinton for use of 10 CFR
35.400 and 35.600 material, license no. 13-03284-02, Reid Hospital and Health Care
Services.
I need additional information to proceed:
 

1. Please provide Dr. Hinton’s medical license number.
2. Please resubmit NRC form 313A(AUS) demonstrating Dr. Hinton’s training and

experience.  The original submission is missing pages 2 and 3.  
3. Please provide a signed and dated letter from T. Michael Martin Ph.D., CHP, the

Radiation Safety Officer, NRC license no. 13-02752-03 attesting that Tim
Lautenschlaeger, M.D. is an Authorized User for 10 CFR 35.400 and 35.600 (HDR)
material on NRC license no. 13-02752-03.   

 
Please provide your response in a signed and dated letter by May 22.  You may submit
your response directly to me via email.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email and let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you
 
Magdalena R. Gryglak
U.S. NRC Region III
630-829-9875
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